
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm that the Winchendon Community Action Committee has offered to provide a space for
Piper’s Mobile Kitchen to operate on the property of the WCAC.  Piper’s Mobile Kitchen will operate during the
same hours as the WCAC Farmstand and Youth Changemaker Cafe.  Mr. Piper has been a participant in the
Makerspace Pilot Project through the H.E.A.L. Winchendon Collaborative, which the WCAC is a Steering
Committee Member.  He has demonstrated perseverance and such hard work to get his small business off the
ground, and has taken out the necessary permits and certifications to operate a food business.

As a local non-profit whose mission is to promote the economic growth and empowerment of residents, we see
this partnership between Piper’s Mobile Kitchen and the WCAC not only as a way to continue to support local
entrepreneurs, but to also serve as an example for other local entrepreneurs and residents, and a way to
promote to the public the services that the CAC and H.E.A.L. offer.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

All the best,

Miranda Jennings
Interim Executive Director
Winchendon CAC
273 Central Street,  Winchendon MA
Phone: 978-297-1667
Email: miranda@winchendon-cac.org
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